
I:A~ AD
I~ 54SAWYERAVENUE,ATKINSON,NH038ii

TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.4936W AT E R C D M P A Y, I N C www.hampsteadwater.com

May 5, 2009

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DW 08-088 - Interconnection - SRF Loan

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am writing on behalf of Hampstead Area Water Company (“HAWC”) to request that the
Commission issue a supplemental order clarifying the scope of its Order No. 24,927 issued
February 6, 2009 in this matter. The purpose would be to amend the Commission’s
authorization for HAWC to borrow up to $1,100,885 from the New Hampshire Department of
Environmental Services includes the authorization for HAWC to grant a security interest in its
real and personal property to secure the loan.

Although HAWC, Staff and the OCA were aware that the loan from DES would be secured by
HAWC’S assets, the Stipulation submitted to the Commission in this case did not expressly
indicate that fact and as a result the Commission’s order did not expressly authorize HAWC to
grant a security interest. Therefore in order to clarify that HAWC is authorized to grant DES a
security interest in HAWC’S real and personal property to secure the DES loan, HAWC requests
that the Commission issue a supplemental order to this effect.

It is my understanding that Staff has no objection to this request. If there is anything else that is
required by the Commission in this regard, please advise at your earliest convenience. Thank
you for your assistance in this regard.

V t Iyyo~r,

Robert C. Levine, Esq.
General Counsel
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